
Recall 22V-023 Rear Strut Link K1600 GT, K1600 GTL and K 1600 B  

MY 2019-2020 
 
BMW Motorrad is announcing Safety Recall 22V-023 for Model Year 2019-2020 K1600 GT, K 1600 GTL 
and K 1600 B produced between 07/19/2018 thru 06/29/2020. Potentially affected motorcycles were 
equipped with a rear strut link produced by the supplier which, over time, may become damaged.  This 
could affect rider handling and control and increase the risk of a crash. 

Vehicles will be flagged with campaign code 0000334600 shortly. If you have a vehicle in your new/used 
inventory matching the above description it cannot be retailed until repaired. Due to the older production 
range, only a handful of vehicles in dealer inventory may be affected. 

The fix will be to replace the rear strut link, parts are expected to be available in early April. Customers will 
be receiving a letter informing them of the recall in the next 60 days. A service bulletin is currently being 
drafted and will be available in TIS shortly and linked to the campaign code. 

  

NHTSA STATEMENT  

Please be reminded that it is a violation of federal law (The Safety Act) for you to sell, lease or deliver any 
new motorcycle covered by this notification until the recall repair has been performed. This means that 
dealers may not legally deliver new motorcycles to consumers until they are fixed or use/sell replacement 
equipment/parts subject to this recall. Note also that substantial civil penalties apply to violations of the 
Safety Act. Also, you should not sell, lease or deliver any used motorcycles subject to a safety recall until 
the repair is completed. Please follow any special instructions that we provide to you for the return or 
disposition of recall parts.  

Feb 1, 2022,  
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